
We are Champions for Christ!
May 24, 2024

Dear Charger Family,

Happy Summer!

The Most Blessed Sacrament Parish Festival is June 7-9! Check out the website for discount ride
passes and for how to volunteer.
https://blessedsacramenttoledo.com/church/events/festival/

School invoices will be sent out soon for the 2024-2025 school year and will include fees that have
not been paid. There will also be invoices for After School Care coming home. Please make sure that
you take care of any outstanding balances with the school or parish office.

Graduation pictures and last day of school pictures have been added to the school website. The
school website will be maintained over the summer and be updated with new information. Make
sure to check out blessedsacramenttoledo.com.

The main office will be open normal hours through the end of May. Summer office hours will begin
June 3rd. The main office will be open from 8:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. Monday - Thursday. The main
office will be closed on Fridays.

This morning Mrs. Mari Locy-Hadding informed me that she took a position with Toledo Public
Schools. We thank her for her years of service with Most Blessed Sacrament Parish School. With
that being said, we need a first and a fifth grade teacher for next year. If you know of anyone
looking for a teaching position, please let me know.

Blessings for a safe and happy summer!

In Christ,
Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal

https://blessedsacramenttoledo.com/church/events/festival/

